

**From:** [Neilson, Kirsten PSEC:EX](#)  
**To:** [Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX](#)  
**Subject:** FW: Meeting Request:s.12  
**Date:** July 8, 2019 3:47:59 PM

---

Could we please have some timing options that would work for staff?

---

**From:** Hop Wo, Hilary GCPE:EX  
**Sent:** July 8, 2019 1:24 PM  
**To:** Sather, Kelly ENV:EX <Kelly.Sather@gov.bc.ca>; Pivnick, Evan V LASS:EX <Evan.Pivnick@leg.bc.ca>; Hume, Claire LASS:EX <Claire.Hume@leg.bc.ca>  
**Cc:** Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX <Kirsten.Neilson@gov.bc.ca>  
**Subject:** Meeting Request:s.12

All,

Further to the request from the June Consultation Committee Meeting for early briefings on fall legislation, can we set up a meeting between ENV and the Green Caucus to discuss the<sup>s.12</sup>  
s.12

Timing: next few weeks; 30 minutes.

Attendees:

- Green caucus staff Evan Pivnick, Claire Hume
- MA Kelly Sather and ENV staff (TBD by Kelly)
- CASA Donna Sanford and/or Hilary Hop Wo

Location:

- Can the Green Caucus meeting room be available (028)?

Please let me know if I can assist in any way.

**Hilary Hop Wo**

Manager, Policy and Consultation  
Confidence and Supply Agreement Secretariat  
O: 778 974 3749  
M: 250 213 3995

**From:** [Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX](#)  
**To:** [Hewitt, Jeremy ENV:EX](#)  
**Cc:** [Gooderham, Coleen E ENV:EX](#); [Smith, Breana PSEC:EX](#); [Moran, Jennifer ENV:EX](#)  
**Subject:** Greens Meeting Request: s.12  
**Date:** July 8, 2019 3:49:00 PM

---

Jeremy, heads up. Any issues with timing for a meeting with the greens in the next few weeks?

---

**From:** Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX  
**Sent:** July 8, 2019 3:48 PM  
**To:** Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX <[Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca)>  
**Subject:** FW: Meeting Request s.12

Could we please have some timing options that would work for staff?

---

**From:** Hop Wo, Hilary GCPE:EX  
**Sent:** July 8, 2019 1:24 PM  
**To:** Sather, Kelly ENV:EX <[Kelly.Sather@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Kelly.Sather@gov.bc.ca)>; Pivnick, Evan V LASS:EX <[Evan.Pivnick@leg.bc.ca](mailto:Evan.Pivnick@leg.bc.ca)>; Hume, Claire LASS:EX <[Claire.Hume@leg.bc.ca](mailto:Claire.Hume@leg.bc.ca)>  
**Cc:** Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX <[Kirsten.Neilson@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Kirsten.Neilson@gov.bc.ca)>  
**Subject:** Meeting Request: s.12

All,

Further to the request from the June Consultation Committee Meeting for early briefings on fall legislation, can we set up a meeting between ENV and the Green Caucus to discuss the s.12

Timing: next few weeks; 30 minutes.

Attendees:

- Green caucus staff Evan Pivnick, Claire Hume
- MA Kelly Sather and ENV staff (TBD by Kelly)
- CASA Donna Sanford and/or Hilary Hop Wo

Location:

- Can the Green Caucus meeting room be available (028)?

Please let me know if I can assist in any way.

**Hilary Hop Wo**

Manager, Policy and Consultation  
Confidence and Supply Agreement Secretariat  
O: 778 974 3749  
M: 250 213 3995

**From:** [Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX](#)  
**To:** [Hewitt, Jeremy ENV:EX](#)  
**Cc:** [Gooderham, Coleen E ENV:EX](#); [Smith, Breana PSEC:EX](#); [Moran, Jennifer ENV:EX](#)  
**Subject:** RE: Greens Meeting Request **s.12**  
**Date:** July 9, 2019 9:24:00 AM

---

I suspect it's leading up to LRC on Sept 10. I've asked the MO if we can set something up after we briefing MGH on Aug 27.

---

**From:** Hewitt, Jeremy ENV:EX  
**Sent:** July 8, 2019 4:02 PM  
**To:** Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX <[Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca)>  
**Cc:** Gooderham, Coleen E ENV:EX <[Coleen.Gooderham@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Coleen.Gooderham@gov.bc.ca)>; Smith, Breana ENV:EX <[Breana.Smith@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Breana.Smith@gov.bc.ca)>; Moran, Jennifer ENV:EX <[Jennifer.L.Moran@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Jennifer.L.Moran@gov.bc.ca)>  
**Subject:** Re: Greens Meeting Request: **s.12**

Thanks Karla. We have briefed the Green Caucus, including MLA Weaver, on the RFL extensively. Is there something in particular they would like to discuss? There is nothing new since our meeting with MLA Weaver except that we are working with LegCo to develop the legislation.

Thanks,

Jeremy

On Jul 8, 2019, at 6:49 PM, Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX <[Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca)> wrote:

Jeremy, heads up. Any issues with timing for a meeting with the greens in the next few weeks?

---

**From:** Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX  
**Sent:** July 8, 2019 3:48 PM  
**To:** Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX <[Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca)>  
**Subject:** FW: Meeting Request **s.12**

Could we please have some timing options that would work for staff?

---

**From:** Hop Wo, Hilary GCPE:EX  
**Sent:** July 8, 2019 1:24 PM  
**To:** Sather, Kelly ENV:EX <[Kelly.Sather@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Kelly.Sather@gov.bc.ca)>; Pivnick, Evan V LASS:EX <[Evan.Pivnick@leg.bc.ca](mailto:Evan.Pivnick@leg.bc.ca)>; Hume, Claire LASS:EX <[Claire.Hume@leg.bc.ca](mailto:Claire.Hume@leg.bc.ca)>  
**Cc:** Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX <[Kirsten.Neilson@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Kirsten.Neilson@gov.bc.ca)>  
**Subject:** Meeting Request **s.12**

All,

Further to the request from the June Consultation Committee Meeting for early

briefings on fall legislation, can we set up a meeting between ENV and the Green Caucus to discuss the ~~5.12~~ <sup>5.12</sup>

Timing: next few weeks; 30 minutes.

Attendees:

- Green caucus staff Evan Pivnick, Claire Hume
- MA Kelly Sather and ENV staff (TBD by Kelly)
- CASA Donna Sanford and/or Hilary Hop Wo

Location:

- Can the Green Caucus meeting room be available (028)?

Please let me know if I can assist in any way.

**Hilary Hop Wo**

Manager, Policy and Consultation  
Confidence and Supply Agreement Secretariat  
O: 778 974 3749  
M: 250 213 3995

**From:** [Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX](#)  
**To:** [Neilson, Kirsten PSEC:EX](#)  
**Subject:** RE: Meeting Request:[s.12](#)  
**Date:** July 9, 2019 9:24:00 AM

---

Hi, Can we set something up closer to when this will be going to LRC on Sept 10? Preferably after we briefing MGH on Aug 27?

---

**From:** Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX  
**Sent:** July 8, 2019 3:48 PM  
**To:** Kennedy, Karla ENV:EX <[Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Karla.Kennedy@gov.bc.ca)>  
**Subject:** FW: Meeting Request:[s.12](#)

Could we please have some timing options that would work for staff?

---

**From:** Hop Wo, Hilary GCPE:EX  
**Sent:** July 8, 2019 1:24 PM  
**To:** Sather, Kelly ENV:EX <[Kelly.Sather@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Kelly.Sather@gov.bc.ca)>; Pivnick, Evan V LASS:EX <[Evan.Pivnick@leg.bc.ca](mailto:Evan.Pivnick@leg.bc.ca)>; Hume, Claire LASS:EX <[Claire.Hume@leg.bc.ca](mailto:Claire.Hume@leg.bc.ca)>  
**Cc:** Neilson, Kirsten ENV:EX <[Kirsten.Neilson@gov.bc.ca](mailto:Kirsten.Neilson@gov.bc.ca)>  
**Subject:** Meeting Request: [s.12](#)

All,

Further to the request from the June Consultation Committee Meeting for early briefings on fall legislation, can we set up a meeting between ENV and the Green Caucus to discuss the [s.12](#)

Timing: next few weeks; 30 minutes.

Attendees:

- Green caucus staff Evan Pivnick, Claire Hume
- MA Kelly Sather and ENV staff (TBD by Kelly)
- CASA Donna Sanford and/or Hilary Hop Wo

Location:

- Can the Green Caucus meeting room be available (028)?

Please let me know if I can assist in any way.

**Hilary Hop Wo**

Manager, Policy and Consultation  
Confidence and Supply Agreement Secretariat  
O: 778 974 3749